
 
 
 

June 30, 2011 
 
 
 
Mayor John Dickert 
City Hall  
730 Washington Avenue 
Racine WI  53403 
 
Re:  Public Art 
 
Dear Mayor Dickert and Common Council: 
 
The Downtown Racine Corporation is sponsoring Racine’s 10th Annual Public Art Project, 
Potsarazzi!, which will feature 60 decorated flowerpots with coordinating garden stakes.   
 
We are requesting your approval to display the flowerpots on the sidewalks along Main and 6th 
Streets and Wisconsin Avenue as we have done in the past.  The flowerpots will be placed in 
front of DRC member businesses who will bring the pots in and out each day (the pots will not 
be left on the sidewalks overnight).   
 
We are also requesting approval to place a large 16 ft. flowerpot and iron sculpture flower 
display on Monument Square in the location that has been reserved for  Downtown’s annual 
Community Christmas Tree.  This pot will remain on display until early November. 
 
In a related subject, we are also requesting approval for  the large chair  from the 2009 Public 
Art Project, Sunny and Chair,  to be placed on display at Crosswalk Park.   
 
Thank you for your consideration and please keep me advised of any committee or Common 
Council meetings that we should attend. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Devin Sutherland 
Executive Director 

 
 


